
  

 
File:  PK/12/02/03 
 
Report 10.522 
 
Regional Sustainability Committee 
Minute extract from meeting held on 14 September 2010 

East Harbour Regional Park – Baring Head block 
Moved  (Cr Aitken/Cr Bruce) 
 
That the Committee: 

 
1. Receives the report. 

 
2. Notes the content of the report. 

 
3. Notes that there will be a need to review funding for 2010/11, and that this will be reported to Council 

in January 2011. 

 

4. Notes that long-term funding decisions will be considered as part of the 2011/12 Annual Plan and 
2012-2022 Long-Term Council Community Plan 

 

The motion was CARRIED. 
 
Moved  (Cr Aitken/Cr Bruce) 
 
That the Committee: 
 
4. Notes that long-term funding decisions will be considered as part of the 2011/12 Annual Plan and 

2012-2022 Long-Term Council Community Plan. 
 
The motion was CARRIED. 
 
Note 
 
Councillor Wilde left the meeting and took no part in the consideration and voting on 
recommendation 4 
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